
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

COMMUNICATIONS FOLDER 
MAY 14th, 2019 

 

SCHOOL NEWS 
 

BAKE SALE 

SAINT GREGORY’S FOOD COLLECTION 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED FOR FIELD DAY 

A FEW REMINDERS FOR FIELD DAY 

SAINT PETER SCHOOL ART SHOW 

SUMMER CAMP!  STEAM ENRICHMENT MINI CAMP!!! 

2019 YEARBOOKS ARE IN AND ON SALE!  DON’T MISS OUT!!! 

FACTS TUITION ASSISTANCE (Round 2 deadline 5/17/2019) 
****LAST CHANCE!!!!!! 

 

GREEN APRON CAFÉ NEWS 

JUNE 2019 MENU 

JUNE 2019 ORDER FORM (DUE MAY 23, 2019) 

JUNE BROWN BAG LUNCH SCHEDULE 
 

PTA NEWS 

FINAL PTA GENERAL MEETING ****50/50 DRAWING 

GOT SNEAKERS????????? 
 

ALUMNI NEWS 
 

3RD ANNUAL ALUMNI BASKETBALL GAME  

 
KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS NEWS 

 

BINGO NIGHT 

 
There WILL NOT be a Green Communication Folder today. 

 

WWW.STPSCHOOL.ORG 

http://www.stpschool.org/


 SCHOOL NEWS 

 

 

Bakesale 
       

** 

 

           

 
 

Governors and Officers  
must bake 12 items each  

(nut free please)  



May, 2019 

 

Dear Saint Peter School Families, 

 

 Your continuing support of Saint Gregory’s Food 

Pantry is very much appreciated.  Your generosity this 

Easter season was wonderful and really made many 

children’s Easter joyful. 

 

Our last appeal for this school year is for juice 

boxes and healthy snacks. All classes will be collecting 

your donations each day until June 3rd. Donations will 

then be delivered by fourth grade students.  

 

 May God bless you and your generosity. Have a 

wonderful summer. 

 

                                                       

Sincerely, 

                                                          

Mrs. Scotto and Mrs. Palazzo 
 

 

 

  



Volunteers Needed 

for 

St. Peter School 

Field Day 
 

If you can volunteer your time and energy for our St. 
Peter School’s annual “Field Day”, scheduled for 
Tuesday, May 21st  (RAINDATE: Wednesday, May 
22nd), then please fill out and return the below form by 
Tuesday, May 14th to Lauri Sarni.  
 
************************************ 
 

Name________________________________________________________ 

 

Phone #______________________________________________________ 

 

E-mail _______________________________________________________ 

 

Past Event 

Experience____________________________________________________ 



A FEW REMINDERS REGARDING 
FIELD DAY 2019 

 

 All children must wear their gym uniform. 

 The children can wear green/gold team colors such as headbands, 

bandanas, colored zinc, colored socks.  

 No other accessory such as capes and tutus are allowed. 

 Each c hild should bring in a beach towel to use during the day. 

 Each child should bring in their bagged lunch & water.  

 All children should have sunscreen applied to their skin before 

coming to school.  

 All children in Kindergarten thru the 8th grade participate. 

 Any parents planning on attending must fill out the volunteer 

form by May 15th, 2019.  

Thank you for your cooperation. 

  



St. Peter School Art Show 

 
Visitors Welcome! 

May 9th - May 30th at the  
Point Pleasant Beach Library 

710 McLean Ave. 
Stop by and enjoy the Art Show! 

 

  



 

  

https://bit.ly/2YLHrDa


 

 

 
 
 
 

Saint Peter School Yearbook 
2018-2019  

 

YEARBOOKS HAVE ARRIVED 
SOME STILL AVAILABLE IF YOU DID 

NOT ORDER ONE. 

DON’T MISS OUT! 
  



 
 

 

 

 

FACTS TUITION ASSISTANCE info was sent to all families last 

week in the communication folder with your re-registration 

packets. Some important points: 

 

*Families can apply at https://online.factsmgt.com  This link has 

been placed on our school website for easy access. 

*         

The deadline for Round 1 was February 22, 2019. Round 1 is 

now over! Applications are not complete until all supporting 

documents are uploaded, faxed or received through USPS mail – 

therefore, this is why it is so important for you to apply early.  

 

Deadline for Round 2 is May 17, 2019. 
  

https://online.factsmgt.com/


GREEN APRON CAFÉ NEWS 

  



PTA NEWS 

Reminder 

General PTA meeting 
will be held on Monday, 
May 20TH at 7:00 p.m. in 

the cafeteria. 
 

*At least one member 
from each family is 

required to attend.  If 
you are unable to attend 

please call Andrea or 
Patti in the office before 

Monday. 
 
 
 
 

Drawing of Super 50/50 @ 8:00 pm 
 

 



 

  



ALUMNI NEWS 

  



KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS NEWS 

 


